
 

Date: 17th February  

Literacy:  

Our focus for term one is appreciation.  
Students will explore the role of the 
audience in literature. They will examine 
how an author uses writing conventions and 
illustrations to effectively engage and 
convey a message to an audience. Students 
will reflect on how they connect with the 
texts and give reasons for personal 
preferences, as well as, understanding and 
appreciating that their peers may have 
different opinions. 
In the last two weeks we have looked at 
two books, Koala Lou and Possum Magic by 
Mem Fox. The children have enjoyed the 
stories and are beginning to consider the 
elements that make a book good! They are 
using language such as: rhyme, repetition, 
characters, illustrations and plot to give 
their opinions.  
We encourage you to maintain this theme 
with your child using the readers they 
bring home. They may not enjoy every book 
they read, however they should be trying 
to explain their opinion.  
 

Maths:  

In mathematics, our focus has been on 
number operations and calendars. The 
children have been counting forwards to 
100 and backwards from 20. Please 
encourage this at home. You can count 
anything and everything to help them 
consolidate the order of numbers. The 
children have also been looking at the 
order of the days of the week and the 
months of the year. Asking “what comes 
before” or “what comes after” is a great 
activity to help your child.  

 

Integrated studies: 

Our unit in this term is about Our Unique 
History. In this unit, we explore what 
makes us unique and compare our childhood 
with that of our parents. We will be 
sending home a short survey for your child 
to complete with your assistance.  

The children have been on the lookout for 
kindness. They may have already brought 
home an award or sticker when someone 
spotted them displaying kindness. 
 

Positive Detectives.  

We have started our positive detective 
program and the children are now on the 
lookout for positive behaviour around them. 
We hope to encourage this throughout the 
school year.  

How you can help: 

1) Ask you child what makes them 
happy and send in a photo or item 
that they can share with the class on 
Monday. 

2) Encourage your child to dress 
themselves. (this will help them get 
ready for swimming). 

Important dates: 

Friday 17th Feb 
- Assembly   - Welcome BBQ 

Mon 6th Mar (Week 6)  
- Swimming begins 

Mon 6- 17 Mar 
- Parent/teacher meetings 

Mon 20 Mar 

- Leigh Hobbs author visit 
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Reading Club: 

The year one Reading Club has been a 
successful support program for students 
at AISHK for more than ten years. The 
program aims to improve the reading 
confidence and skills of year one students. 
The Literacy Intervention Specialist 
implements the program in collaboration 
with the Early Years Support Assistant and 
parent volunteers. The Reading Club runs 
daily from 8am-9:45 in the Learning 
Enrichment Centre.  

We are currently looking for parent 
volunteers to support the program in 2017. 
An induction session for volunteer parents 
will be held on Thursday 23rd February at 
2pm in room 411 (4th floor, Mrs Toufeili’s 
room).  

Consistency and routine are contributing 
factors to the success of the program so 
we are asking that parents commit to two 
to five days a week. If you are interested 
in supporting the Reading Club, please 
complete the note (in student diaries) and 
return it to your child’s teacher by 
Tuesday 21st February.   

 


